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Once again Covid has impacted the societies’ activities, including those of the library.  

Consequently, my activities this year have been restricted to logging-in new journal 

parts and the processing of books, both purchased and those kindly gifted by 

members. I have to thank Mark Mitchel for several generous book donations during 

the year.  

 

The installation of a new air conditioning system, and more significantly from the 

libraries point of view, the removal of the old system, will result in some changes in lay-

out of shelving in the library. But that is a work in progress and probably won’t be 

completed for some months yet.  

  

.                                                                                                                         IAN SIMS 


